
Radon  continues  to  be  a
problem at ZCES
Radon is an issue that won’t go away in Douglas County School
District.

Thousands of dollars have been spent trying to mitigate the
matter at schools on the South Shore of Lake Tahoe. However,
tests in December show that the problem is persisting.

For more details, click here.
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